Early Notice/Environmental Monitor

The Town of Marshfield has submitted a Request for Site Examination to DEP for siting a new public water supply well to withdraw approximately 0.72 million gallons per day of water from the South Coastal River Basin in Marshfield.  The proposed well, identified as Ferry Street Well No. 2, is located off Ferry Street, north of existing Ferry Street Well No. 1.

Written comments may be filed with DEP within thirty (30) days of publication of this notice.  Submit comments to the Drinking Water Program Section Chief, DEP Southeast Regional Office, 20 Riverside Drive, Lakeville, MA 02347.
